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June 7, 1990 
Letter No: 90-52 TO: All County Welfare Directors 

All County Administrative Officers

SUBJECT:  RECALL OF ACWDL INSTRUCTING COUNTIES TO DENY OR DISCONTINUE AFDC 
RECIPIENTS TERMINATED DUE TO FAILURE TO PARTICIPATE IN GAIN

REFERENCE: ACWDL 90-41

Please disregard All County Welfare Directors Letter 90-41 which informed  
you that an Aid To Families With Dependent Children (AFDC) recipient  
(parent or caretaker relative) who is terminated due to his/her failure to  
participate in the Greater Avenues for Independence (GAIN/JOBS) program is  
also not eligible for Medi-Cal Only as an AFDC-MN parent or caretaker  
relative.

The ACWDL was premature. Do not discontinue or deny any individual who was  
terminated from AFDC for failure to cooperate in the GAIN/JOBS program at  
this time if they are otherwise eligible for Medi-Cal. This message was  
transmitted to counties via electronic message (MEDS system) on  
May 15, 1990.

If you have any questions, please contact Marge Buzdas at  
(916) 324-4972.

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 

Frank S. Martucci, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

cc:  Medi-Cal Liaisons 
Medi-Cal Program Consultants




